We’re Still Banking on Alaska!

The National Cooperative Bank has extensive experience in
financing Alaskan Native regional and village corporations and
other cooperatively-structured businesses. NCB offers such financ-
Ing Programs as:

e lines of credit » working capital loans

* equipment leasing * term loans

* business planning * mortgage financing

* investment banking services

We'd like to discuss your financing needs.

Contact: Alan L. Willlams

National Cooperative Bank
1577 C Street, Suite 200
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

(907) 274-5400 National Cooperative Bank

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF DRAFT DAMAGE

ASSESSMENT PLAN FOR THE EXXON VALDEZ OIL SPILL

A draft damage assessment plan for the Exxon Valdez oil spill has been jointly authored
by the State of Alaska, the U.S. Departments of Agriculture and the Interior and the
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Admnistration acting as natural resource trustees
under the provisions of the Comprehensive Environmental Response, Compensation,
and Liability Act and the Clean Water Act. The draft plan is completed and is available
for public review. A copy of the plan may be obtained by contacting the Trustee Council
at the following address: -

Trustee Council
P.O. Box 20792
Juneau, Alaska 99802

Comments from the public are being solicited to ensure that important resources

are not omitted from the assessment, that the methodologies for the various studies

are appropriate, and that the costs of the assessment are reasonable. Those com-

ments must be received by September 30, 1989, at the address listed above. For

further information conce  the plan and its distribution, please contact Mary
dyder at (907) 276-3550.




